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INSIDE THIS EDITION: 

 Wellness Wednesday’s 

 Resume Writing Workshop 

 International Café 

 International Movie Night 

 Lindsay’s Legacy for Life 

 Diverse Voices 

 Career Planning with Confidence 

 Fall Fees Past Due 

NOVEMBER IS FINANCIAL LITERACY  MONTH ACROSS CANADA 
VISIT HTTP://WWW.FCAC-ACFC.GC.CA/ FOR USEFUL MONEY MANAGEMENT TIPS. 

 

 

 

 

 

GRAD PHOTO SESSION 

 

 

L109-BASEMENT OF THE LIBRARY 

 

BOOK ONLINE AT: HTTP://CONCORDIAGRADPHOTOS.COM/ 

 

NEXT PHOTO SESSIONS:  JAN. 17-20 & MAR. 20-23, 2017 

CAFETERIA MENU-NOV. 7-11 
 

MONDAY- Butter chicken with basmati rice, peas and carrots 

TUESDAY- Spinach & cheese cannelloni 

WEDNESDAY- Thai Sweet & Sour Stir Fry (Beef or Vegetarian) with chow mien noodles 

THURSDAY-  Creamy Mushroom Chicken Breast with red potatoes and sautéed vegetables 

FRIDAY- Baked teriyaki sesame salmon with jasmine rice and seasoned steamed green beans 

 

http://www.fcac-acfc.gc.ca/
http://concordiagradphotos.com/


 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 
 

CAREER PLANNING  WITH 
CONFIDENCE 

Discover career options that 

match your personality, values 

and aptitudes. Self-discovery is 

the first step in career planning.  

Career Services has assessments 

and resources to support you in 

your search for a career that fits. 

 

 

 

 

      

Please call, send an email or visit Career Services for 
more information (L358) 

(780) 378 – 8461 careerservices@concordia.ab.ca 



 

 

 
 
 
 

FALL TERM FEES ARE PAST DUE 
 

Check your account information online through Concordia’s web-site 
http://onlineservices.concordia.ab.ca/student/  
 
Fees can be paid at the student accounts office by debit, cash or cheque. You 
can pay through your bank by setting up Concordia University of Edmonton as 
a biller and using your ID number as your account number, as well as by credit 
card through www. plastiq.com  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Student Accounts  
780-479-9207 or studentaccounts@concordia.ab.ca .  
 
PLEASE NOTE:  ACADEMIC CALENDAR SECTION 5.4.1 CURRENT STUDENTS WITH OVER DUE FEES 
MAY HAVE THEIR REGISTRATION CANCELLED.  IF YOU ARE REGISTERED FOR WINTER TERM AND 
HAVE NOT PAID YOUR FALL TUITION PLEASE CONTACT STUDENT ACCOUNTS TO DISCUSS YOUR 
ACCOUNT. 
 

 


